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Notification
The   arrival   of   Haj   Flights   is   commencing   from   18-07-2023,   the

relatives  of the  pilgrims  of  Kashmir  Division  (except  Srinagar)  desiring  of

receiving  the  pilgrims  at  Srinagar  International  Airport  can  collect  vehicle

passes from the office of respective Deputy Commissioner from 13-07-2023
onwards.

The  relatives  of  pilgrims  of  UT  Ladakh,  Jammu  Division  and  district

Srinagar  shall  collect  the  same  from  Haj  House,  Bemina,  Srinagar  three

days prior to scheduled date of arrival.

The  passes  can  be  had  against  production  of xerox  copy  of identity

card of attendant/relative having cover number written on the same.

(JKAS)

No:Haj/2023/CS/274/46 Dated : 11-07-2023

Copy to:
1.  Divisional Commissioner Kashmir/Jammu.
2.  Secretary Revenue Department, J&K Civil Secretariat Srinagar.
3.  All  Deputy Commissioners (UT of Jammu & Kashmir and  UT Ladakh).
4.  Director,  Doordarshan  Kendra  /All  India  Radio,  Srinagar  with  the

request to disseminate of the' contents of the notification.
5.  Joint   Director   Information,   Kashmir   with   the   request   that   the

notification along with the list of pilgrims (cover wise)  may be given
wide publicity through print and electronic media.

6.  Incharge programme Sherher-Been, Srinagar.
7.  Incharge Website.

Copy also to:
1.  Hon'ble Chairperson, J&K Haj Committee for information.
2.  All  Hon'ble members of J&K Haj Committee for information.


